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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Mr. President,
The Islamic Republic of Iran welcomes delegation of Syria to this session and expresses its gratitude to Syria for constructive engagement in the UPR process.
 Iran commends the efforts done by the Syrian government to improve standard of living in the country despite the sever economic impact of the unilateral coercive measures; 

Iran expresses its deep concern on continued imposition of unilateral coercive measures against Syria and their disastrous effects on humanitarian situation in country and on fundamental human rights of Syrian people in particular on children and women during the Pandemic; 
  Iran offers following recommendations to Syria: 
1. Continue its efforts to counter unilateral coercive measures in order to eliminate the negative effects of these unlawful measures on the Syrian people;
2. Continue to address requests of compensation submitted by citizens whose properties were damaged by terrorism
3. Continue to monitor and document Israeli violations in the occupied Syrian Golan, especially those related to the construction and expansion of settlements and settlement related activities, 
Iran wishes Syrian Arab Republic a successful review.

I thank you, Mr. President
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